
Come to this free workshop to learn the 
benefits of applying water sensitive design, 
the range of sustainable water management 
techniques being used across the industry, 
and relevant policy and legislation.

Clearwater is a leading capacity building 
program, recognised for its role in providing 
the urban water industry with the knowledge, 
tools and skills to drive the transition to water 
sensitive cities.  

Clearwater is funded by Melbourne Water with 
special project funding from DSE, EPA and 
MAV, and will be in Warrnambool for a free 
workshop on how to embrace integrated 
water systems and create liveable spaces 
where built and natural environments are in 
harmony and resilient to future change.

Audience
Ideal for planners, engineers,
draftspeople, architects, horticultural-
ists, builders and site supervisors. 

This workshop is appropriate for 
those who plan and manage the 
urban built environment (streetscape, 
carpark and parkland elements) and 
are looking for ways to utilise storm-
water and improve the quality of run 
off stormwater and create a water 
sensitive City.

When 
4.00 – 6.00pm June 5th 2012

Where
Proudfoots on the River

Inclusions
Followed by drinks and light supper.

RSVP
Friday 1st June 2012

Enquiries
03 5559 4847
adickinson@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

Become familiar with the concepts 
required to design an effective
stormwater harvesting project. 

You will learn about the latest 
research on stormwater pollutants.

You will gain an understanding of how 
to plan for and apply technologies for 
stormwater collection, treatment and 
storage.

Learn about innovative water
harvesting projects underway in the 
South West.

At the end of this
session you will:


